
The Department of Sociology and Social Work holds a Stakeholders' Workshop  

 

Date and time:  

Wed, 2013-05-15 08:00  

 

Location / Venue:  

UoN Education Building Room 213 

 

The Department of Sociology and Social Work held a Stakeholders' Workshop on Wednesday 

15th May 2013 at the University of Nairobi Education Building Room 213.  The objective of the 

workshop was to receive input and comments on the Department's Senate-approved courses and 

newly developed courses.  Some of the proposed programmes that were presented and discussed 

include; Diploma in Disaster Management; Bachelor of Arts in Community Development and a 

Ph.D by Coursework and Dissertation. 



The workshop was attended by Departmental staff and students, staff from the Department of 

Geography, Meterology Department and the Institute of Anthropology, Gender and African 

Studies.  Also present were representatives from Amani Counselling Centre, National Operation 

Centre, National Intelligence Service, Kenya Airports Authority, National Crime Research 

Centre, Kenya Police Training College and the Ministry of Gender.  

The workshop was the first step towards a comprehensive review of the Department's 

curruculum. A 2 day residential Curriculum Review and Development Retreat will be held in 

June 2013. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 


